
ALL-AMERICAN EVENING 2021

R e c o r d - B r e a k i n g  E v e n t !  $ 1 3 5 , 3 4 8 . 0 0  R a i s e d !

FISHER/NIGHTINGALE 

HOUSES, INC
Q u a r t e r l y  N e w s l e t t e r

We had an incredibly successful (and record-breaking) "An
All-American Evening.....Beads and Bling - It's a Mardi Gras
Thing" on Saturday, August 28, at the Dayton Masonic Center.  
Fun was had by all, the feedback was that the food was great,
there were lots of silent and live auction items (with a variety
of price points), not to mention the Jewels With a Purpose and
the Buy It Now options.  

Thanks to all of our sponsors, supporters, and attendees.  You
recognize the importance of our mission to support the three
Dayton-area Fisher Houses and the wounded, injured and ill
military men and women, Veterans, and the family
members/caregivers who use these compassionate care
homes. Save the date for Saturday, August 13, 2022, in
Dayton Arcade's Rotunda for the next All-American evening!

N o v e m b e r   2 0 2 1



N o v e m b e r  2 0 2 1

GIVING TUESDAY
f o r  t h e  F i s h e r  H o u s e  F o u n d a t i o n

Mark your calendars!! Tuesday, November 30th is #GivingTuesday.
Together we can make a difference in the lives of our veterans,
service members, and their families.  

Your donation this Giving Tuesday will go twice as far thanks to our
friends at 84 Lumber, they will be matching every donation up to
$100,000!!  

FAREWELL TO OUR

FRIEND KAREN

HEALEA
S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 1

After 16 plus years, we say best
wishes to Karen Healea in
retirement!  She has been the
Wright-Patterson AFB Fisher
Houses Manager since August
2005.  Her official retirement
date was September 30, 2021. 
 
The Fisher House Family is truly
appreciative of all she has done
for the Fisher House guests the
last 16 years.  She has touched
thousands of guests, made many
friends, and will be surely missed.

An Ohio 501(c)(3) nonprofit
corporation dedicated to supporting

the Fisher Houses at 
Wright-Patterson AFB and the

Dayton VA Medical Center.

P.O. Box 33871, WPAFB, OH 45433
www.fnhi.org 

Facebook.com/FisherNightingale 

 Shop using the Dayton VAMC &
WPAFB Fisher House Amazon Wishlist 

Click here for the WPAFB list.
Click here for the Dayton VAMC list.

Wyndham Rewards members can
help support Fisher House families
by donating their hotel points to the
Fisher House Foundation.
Throughout November you can
donate your Wyndham points for the
Wyndham Rewards Million Point
Challenge for Military Family
Appreciation Month & Veterans Day.
Wyndham Hotels & Resorts will
match up to 1 million points.  

“Tour” the Dayton VA Medical Center 
Fisher House online here: 

Fisher House Tour

The annual Combined
Federal Campaign (CFC)
kicked off here in Ohio 
on 6 October and ran
through 19 November. 

The Campaign has been
extended so you still
have an opportunity to
designate  a donation.   

Please consider a
donation in support of
the three Dayton-area
Fisher Houses.

 (#43546).

Combined

Federal

Campaign

Extended

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2GUSVHJ97NQNL/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist
https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/XZSEHNT6860T/ref=cm_sw_em_r_z_g__wb
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnNG7SliXtY3Z1aGDiWHLJw

